N Republic of the Ph ilippiﬁes

H H % Department of Education
. REGION VIl - CENTRAL VISAYAS
e SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
MEMORANDUM
MLA-2022-__ R

TO : LYDIA BENSON—PSDS, Manjuyod 1

FROM: SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
Office of the Sr:hrols Division Superintendent
EIENS

SUBJECT : CORRIGENDUM TO DM 752 s. 2022 Titled “Changes of DM
370 s. 2022 RE: BLEND Visual Artists Undertake GAD-
Compliant Mural Painting 2022 {A Collaborative Artistic
Demonstration)

DATE : September 30, 2022

1. This is to notify Mr. Michael Cadiente of Manjuyod District 1 to join the mural
painting on October 1, 2022 with the BLEND Visual Artists of the Division
of Negros Oriental in la Libertad, Negros Oriental.

2. The participants are expected to be at the Division Office at 5:30 in the morning
of October 1, 2022 to get on a van which will shuttle them to La Libertad.

3. A One-day service Credit shall be given as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 53,
s 2003 titled “Updated Guidelines On Grant Of Vacation Service Credits To
Teachers” Activities eligible for the grant of service credits include attendance/
participation in special DepEd projects and activities which are short-term in
duration such as English, Science and Math Mentors’ Training, curriculum
writing workshop, planning workshop, etc... if such are held during the summer
vacation or during weekends.

4, Travelling expenses to La Libertad and back to Dumaguete City as well as food
will be charged to GAD Fund (Elem) while travelling from the participants’
residence to the Division Office and other incidental expenses relative to the
conduct of the activity shall be charged against School MOOE subject to the usual
accounting rules and regulations.

5. Immediatf; dissemination of this MEMORANDUM is desired.
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